From: T.jacks [mailto:tjacks@rogers.com] 
Sent: September 24, 2006 11:11 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Board File number EB-2006-0034
To Whom it may concern:
 

In regards to the "Notice of Application Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. Rates for 2007" - File # EB-2006-0034.
 

As a pensioner on a fixed income, I find the Enbridge application for a 5% increase for delivery charge to be glutinous. Who gets a 5% increase in pay these days? Very few middle-income people, I suspect. Certainly not pensioners.
 

You are probably more aware than I of the profit Enbridge made this year. I suspect millions and millions. I suggest they use some of these profits to off-set the delivery charge costs.
 

The escalation in the cost of utilities is completely out of control and it's time the OEB stood up to the  monopolistic demands of companies like Enbridge.
 

I ask - beg you to reject Enbridge's application for a 5% increase.
 

Respectfully I am;
 

Douglas Dowling
5 Brock Cres.,
Collingwood, ON
L9Y 4AY
